
Alabama FFA  

National  Officer Candidate
 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in representing Alabama as our National FFA Officer Candidate. Your 
willingness to continue your service in the blue jacket is to be commended. Below, you will find 
information on eligibility and requirements to submit your name for consideration as our candidate. 
Should you have any questions, please contact me by phone or email: 

 
Jerad Dyess 
jerad.dyess@alsde.edu 
334-694-4765 
 
 
Eligibility and Requirements for Consideration: 
 

• Applicants must have served as an Alabama FFA State Officer 
• Applicants must have received or will receive the American FFA Degree prior to their year of service 
• Applicants must have continuous FFA membership and be an active FFA member at time of application 

 
 

To Apply: 
 
To apply, please email a current resume and cover letter to jerad.dyess@alsde.edu. If you do not receive a 
confirmation response within in 48 hours of submission, please contact me using the information above.

 
 

All Applications Must Be Received By February 15th Annually. 
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